
SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

December 1-5, 1986 

Tuesday, December 2, 1986 

10:00 AM 

8:00 PM 

Wednesday, December 3, 1986 

10:00 AM 

2:00 PM 

Last Day of Classes for Fall 

Thursday, December 4, 1986 

XIV, 15 

Chapel: Claude Stewart 

SEBTS Choir: Annual Christmas Concert 
(See notice) . 

Chapel: Festival of lessons and carols. 
Furman Hewitt, Elizabeth Barnes, Michael Hawn, 
and the Cantata Choir. 

Seminary Brass Christmas Concert. Ledford 
Pit. 

7:00 PM Stude Appleby Chapel. 

Friday, December 5, 1986 

Exam week through December 12 

NOTICES 

SEBTS Choir: The ~theastern Baptist Theological Seminary 
Ch~ir will present its annual Christmas 

Concert Tuesday evening, Decerni~( 2nd at 8:00 p.rn. in Binkley Chapel. The 
concert includes For Unto Us a Child is Born composed in 1638 by Heinrich 
Schutz and contemporary carols., The concert will conclude with the 
exciting "Hallelujah" from th~~fnt of Olives by Beethoven. 

ATTENTION "'f'.~ .... cle'r, to be cleared for graduation in 
DEC. GRADUATES: ,.,...-9~e1n6er', you must return all library 

ma~ i4ls and pay any charges due the Library 
by Thursday, December 11. 

SCHOLARSHIP 
APPLICATIONS: 

;, I I I I I ,, . . 
T . dates for submitting scholarship 
ap.~licat'ions to the Student Affairs off ice 
are-December 1 - Jan~ary 27. 

GRADUATION LETTERS: G~aduation information letters have been 
-mailed. If you did not receive one, please 

come by the Student Affairs office. 

FAITH AND MISSION All students 1ho have paid the activities fee 
FALL EDITION: are entitled to one copy of Faith and Mission. 

These will be placed in your P.O. box in 
Ledford Center. If you do not have a box, or if you failed to receive a 
copy in your box, you may pick up your copy from Mrs. Evelyn Carter in the 
Faculty Secretaries' Office (2nd floor Stealey Hall) or from Dr. Neely's 
office between 1:00-3:00 p.rn. daily (309 Stealey). 

INTERNSHIP: The Horne Mission Board and the Yates Baptist 
Association will sponsor a joint internship 

this spring working in the Olympic Garnes to be held in Raleigh, Durham, 
and Chapel Hill. Please contact FIM office for additional information and 
to arrange an interview. 

(OVER) 



INTERNSHIP:CHRISTIAN 
SOCIAL MINISTRIES: 

The First Baptist Church of Fayetteville is 
offering an internship to work in an outreach 
and neighborhood recreation program. This 

will begin in the spring semester and will be offered through "Concurrent 
Internship: (M-4720-21, 8 hrs total credit for two semesters). Please 
contact the FIM office for information and to arrange an interview. 

MAIL FORWARDING: Anyone desiring their mail to be forwarded 
during Christmas break (including December 

graduates) should fill out the necessary form at the campus post office 
before leaving for break. 

EVER DIVORCED? With a larger number in our seminary community 
having experienced divorce, the need has been 

expressed to dialogue about the effects of that experience. Are their 
special needs of divorced persons on our campus? Corne dialogue with each 
other about the needs you may have for a support group or a seminar or 
other options on Dec. 3rd at 4 p.m. in the Multi-purpose Room in Ledford. 
Sponsored by the Chaplain's Office. 

LEDFORD NOTES: Wrestle - Mania: Dec. 2nd, Cannon Gym, 10:00 
p.m. Be there! Admission - 1 

All food will be given to the Wake Forest Crisis Center. 
FINEST IN STUDENT SEMI-PROFESSIONAL WRESTLING. Wednesday 
begins at 9~30 p.rn. Doors open at 9:00 p.m. 

can of food. 
COME SEE THE 
Night Movie 

LEDFORD CENTER EXAM WEEK SCHEDULE 
12/4 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 midnight 
12/9 8:00 a.m. - 12:00 midnight 
12/10 8:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. & 

9:00 p.m. - 12:00 midnight 

LEDFORD SEMESTER On Dec.15, the Ledford Center will begin the 
BREAK SCHEDULE: sen1ester break schedule. The building will be 

open from 9:00 - 4:30, Monday - Friday. The 
building will be closed Saturdays. 

CHRISTMAS PARTY: The Student Council is sponsoring a Christmas 
party for students, faculty, and staff 

December 4th, from 8 p.m. to 10 p.m. in Stealey. 

LATER LIBRARY 
HOURS: 

LIBRARY SCHEDULE 
BETWEEN SEMESTERS: 

OFFICES CLOSED: 

To assist students in concluding the 
semester's work, the library will remain 
open until 11:30 P.M. on the following dates: 
December 2,3,4, - 8,9,10. 

DECEMBER 12 FRIDAY 7:45 AM - 4:30 PM 
DEC.15-JAN. 12 MON - FRI 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
EXCEPT CLOSED: DEC 22-26 FOR CHRISTMAS 
HOLIDAYS. JAN 1 FOR NEW YEAR's DAY. 
JANUARY 13 TUESDAY 7:45 AM - 10:30 
PM (Resume regular schedule for academic 
sessions). 

All administrative offices will be closed Dec-
ember 22-26 and January 1 

A WORD OF THANKS: I wish to thank each one here at Southeastern 
for their concern, gifts, and visits during my 

stay in the hospital. I want to thank you especially for your prayers. I 
know that's what pulled me through. In Christ's Love, Wayne Mills. 

This is the final Campus Bulletin of the fall semester. Material for the 
next Bulletin should be received by noon, Wednesday, January 7. 
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